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This bill only serves to keep underrepresented communities from having reasonable 

and reliable access to voting, and places unnecessary circumstances and hardship 

on all Oregonians in order to have our voices be heard.  This is an active attack on 

the voting rights of legally registered voters being perpetrated by people who very 

obviously despise a working democracy that respects its citizens.  There is absolutely 

nothing to be gained from forcing in-person voting with "acceptable" ID, other than 

the disenfranchisement of specific subsections of voters.  I'm honestly incredibly 

angry that our tax dollars are being wasted on discussing nonsense bills to "solve" 

non-issues such as this one, when Oregon faces so many bigger issues such as 

homelessness, fentanyl in our streets, deteriorating infrastructure, struggling schools, 

and a complete failure of statewide mental health services. 


